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Dear Parents/Carers 

Reception visit to Knowsley Safari Park 9th February 2024 

At the end of this term we will be learning all about animal habitats. To further our 

learning, we will be taking an exciting trip to Knowsley Safari Park on Friday 9th 

February. This trip will give us the opportunity to see animals that we would not see 

in our own environment or at the farm. During this trip we will have a 

guided safari where we will learn lots of facts, and we will be able to ask the guide 

any questions we might have about the animals. 

The cost of the trip is £15.00 per child. This includes coach and entry into the safari 

park. Please make your voluntary contribution using your parent pay account. 

We will leave school at 9.00am and return by 3pm. 

Children will be required to bring a packed lunch in a disposable bag, please ensure 

there are no fizzy or energy drinks and no glass bottles. If you would like school to 

provide a packed lunch then please reply to the separate parent app questionnaire 

that will be sent. This will need to be ordered in advance from the kitchen so please 

ensure that you complete the questionnaire when you receive it. 

 

Thank you for your continued support 

Mr Riley & Miss Timoney 


